
 

 
Draft Foster Pool Masterplan Ready for Comment 
 
South Gippsland Shire Council is seeking feedback from the community on the draft Foster 
Pool Masterplan.  
 
The draft masterplan has been developed to help inform future capital works investments at 
the pool.  
 
The plan shows areas of opportunity to improve access into and around the pools, renew 
existing amenities and add accessible and family change spaces.  
 
It also shows areas where vegetation can be incorporated and include engaging and fun 
elements with water play spaces.  
 
Otium Planning Group has completed significant consultation in the development of this draft, 
which has involved reviewing 117 community surveys.  
 
Benchmarking was also conducted against pools in three other municipalities and 
discussions were held with community groups including:  
 

• Foster Community Association 
• Foster Primary School 
• Foster Swimming Pool Association 
• Prom Coast Aged Care 
• Prom Coast Children’s Centre  
• South Gippsland Hospital in Foster 
• South Gippsland Shire Council 
• Sport and Recreation Victoria 
• U3A- Prom Coast 
• YMCA 

 
The community will be able to provide written submissions to the draft plan until 6 April 2018. 
Submissions can be sent via email to council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au and mailed or 
handed in to Council offices at 9 Smith Street, Leongatha. 
 
To view the plan please visit: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/fosterpool  
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 
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